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FUNDRAISING
1. Total Funds Received in March 2017: $49,208
2. Grants: Recently awarded grants include: Barnet Segal Foundation to support the Men in Nursing program and the
CDC outdoor classroom project ($10,000).
Pending proposals: Title V Hispanic Serving Institutions Grant, a cooperative grant with CSUMB, requesting
$3.75 million over five years to strengthen connections between our institutions and increase transter and
degree completion rates. Also, two proposals to the Chapman Foundation (one for Upward Bound and one
for the Evans College Incentive Program) and two to the Pebble Beach Company Foundation (one for the
Evans College Incentive Program and the other for the CDC Outdoor Learning Classroom).
Proposals currently under development: Chevron to support MPC's STEM programs.
EVENTS
1. 2017 President’s Address to the Community
The 11" Annual President’s Address to the Community will take place on Friday, April 28, 2017 at the Monterey
Marriott from 11:00am-1:30pm. This year the President’s Awardees are Luke and Phillips and Victoria Samora
Phillips.
2. MPC Scholarship Award Ceremony

Invitations will be mailed in the next few days to the Scholarship Awards Ceremony, which will be held on Tuesday,
May 16" beginning at 4:30pm. The Ceremony will be in the MPC Theatre, featuring an inspirational program, and an
informal reception in the lobby catered by MPC’s Hospitality program.

COLLEGE SUPPORT

I.  Evans College Incentive Program — Third Group begins this Fall!
The Foundation has selected 81 students from local high schools to participate in the third cohort of the Evans College
Incentive Program. Students will be welcomed to campus at Join the Pack Day this Saturday (4/29).

2. Faculty & Staff Advancement Awards (FASA) Spring 2017 Cycle
Seventeen FASA proposals totaling $19,183 were awarded in the Spring FASA cycle. Projects included numerous
professional development opportunities, purchase of instructional supplics, and replacing the lights in the Art
Gallery.

ADMINISTRATION
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The next Foundation Board Meeting will be Wednesday, May 17, 2017,



